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Well, here we are in August already where has the time gone?
It feels like the past few months have flown by in a flash. We
hope you’ve been able to enjoy some of the summer so far!

As always, we’ve been busy behind the scenes planning
activities, events, and opportunities to bring carer’s together,
offer support, and share helpful information. This month,
we’re excited to launch some brand new events and sessions
so keep an eye on your inbox and our social media for all the
details.
 Whether you’re looking to meet other carers, try something
new, or just enjoy a cuppa and a chat, we’ve got something
for everyone.
We always love seeing familiar faces and welcoming new
ones, so if any of our events catch your eye and you’d like to
come along, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. Whether
it’s your first time joining us or you’ve been coming for years,
you’re always very welcome.
We hope to see you soon and, as ever, thank you for being
part of our amazing community.
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We recently had the pleasure of hosting a laughter therapy session
led by the wonderful Jon Brockelmann-Evans, who shared his
expertise on this uplifting practice. The session was a fantastic
opportunity for both carers and staff to unwind, connect, and
experience the powerful benefits of laughter.

Jon began by explaining the origins of laughter therapy, which stems
from the idea that voluntary laughter can provide the same physical
and emotional benefits as spontaneous laughter. What started as a
simple concept has grown into a globally recognized practice, known
to reduce stress, boost mood, and even strengthen the immune
system.

Laughter Therapy Session

Brings Joy to Carers and

Staff



Throughout the session, Jon guided everyone through exercises
designed to encourage laughter—no jokes required! The room quickly
filled with contagious giggles, proving just how powerful laughter can
be in bringing people together. Attendees left feeling lighter, more
energized, and with a renewed sense of wellbeing.

Many participants shared that they plan to incorporate laughter
techniques into their daily lives, whether to relieve stress, bond with
others, or simply start the day with positivity.
A huge thank you to Jon Brockelmann-evans for leading such an
engaging and joyful session. Your passion for laughter therapy is truly
inspiring!

If you missed this event, don’t worry—we’re already looking into
hosting more laughter sessions in the future. After all, as Jon reminded
us, laughter really is the best medicine!



Carers Go Free Scheme

If a paying customer wishes to use any of the Leisure Centres in the Vale of
Glamorgan or Cardiff International Pool, and has an unpaid carer with them,
then the carer can enter for free.

Just go to reception and tell them you a carer. There is no requirement for ID
or filling in an application form. 

For the purposes of this Scheme the definition of a carer used would be:

'a person who is caring for another who would not be able to use the facilities
without them in attendance'

Regarding the swimming pool, an unpaid carer may just need to help the
paying Member in and out of the pool and may sit on the side; or they may
need their carer to go into the pool with them during a Leisure Swim etc.

The Schemes covers a paying member needing a carer to assist them during
any activity offered in Vale Leisure Centres or Cardiff International Pool.







🎉 Nominations Now Open! 🎉

 The Understanding Disability Awards 2025 are
now accepting nominations! These awards
celebrate the individuals, organisations, and
initiatives making a real difference in promoting
inclusion, accessibility, and understanding of
disability in our community.

Know someone who deserves recognition?
Submit your nomination today via our website or
simply scan the QR code above to get started!
Let’s celebrate those who are breaking down
barriers and championing change.













Volunteers

Could You Lend a Hand?
We’re also seeking volunteers to help organise

events—whether it’s planning, hosting, or sharing a
skill. Every contribution makes a difference!

Get Involved!
📧s that uplift and empower. Thank you for all you

do—we’re here to support you.



Funded short breaks for unpaid carers in Wales

Funded by Welsh Government, the Short Breaks Scheme is a new initiative to
support unpaid carers of all ages in Wales to take a break from their caring
role. A short break is more than just a yoga class or an overnight stay in a
hotel, it is a chance for carers to de-stress and recharge. It offers a break
from the daily challenges of caring for a family member or friend.

The Short Breaks Scheme was launched in 2022 to support unpaid carers
from across Wales to take a much-needed break from their caring
responsibilities.

Funded by Welsh Government, the scheme initially runs from 2022-2025.
Carers Trust Wales, the national coordinating body of the scheme, provides
grants to organisations to enable 30,000 unpaid carers to take a break.

With an overall budget of £9 million, management of the scheme is shared
between Carers Trust Wales and seven Regional Partnership Boards.
Organisations apply for the funding to deliver the activities.

These short breaks have the power to transform lives, offering vital respite
to carers across Wales.

Check out their website below
https://www.shortbreaksscheme.wales/

https://www.shortbreaksscheme.wales/


Your voice is important to us and to your community!

Get in touch by phone, email or smoke signal.
Follow us on Facebook & Instagram


